
 
 
From: Randy Tuck <tuck834@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 11:33 AM 
To: Fitzsimmons, Matthew P <Matthew.Fitzsimmons@coloradosprings.gov> 
Subject: Re: Appeal - 910 S. Nevada - MMJ 

 

 

Matt;  

Please push the date for the city council hearing to the 24th of March 2020 

thanks Randy Tuck 
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